
Do you feel Lucky? 
Learnings from near-miss 
case studies
19 June 2019
The US Gulf Coast Members Group invites you to their one-hour webinar, featuring guest presenter, 
Ian Robertson. 

Safe and reliable operations should be everyone’s first priority and it’s important to learn from our own 
as well as other’s mistakes. Near misses are sometimes not given the same external visibility as incidents 
leading to personnel harm and/or equipment damage. But often, the difference between an incident 
and a near miss is pure luck.

Time: 18:00 - 19:00 BST / 12:00 - 13:00 CST 

Location: Online

Cost: Free of charge, open to all 

Registration: www.icheme.org/usgulfcoast-feellucky


